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Disclosure Statements 

The 2015 Disclosure Statements are now available at the reception desk. A Disclosure 

Statement is a required annual publication for all communities that are licensed by the 

Pennsylvania Department of Insurance as a Continuing Care Retirement Community. This 

publication is one of the single best sources of information about Sherwood Oaks including 

information on governance and financial status.  

 

Resident Meeting 

There will be a resident get together on Friday, November 20 at 1:30 in the auditorium. 

Beverly Puglia, Director of Dining Services, will be speaking about Dining Services and the 

upcoming holiday parties. I will also be available to answer any questions that you may have. 

 

Holiday Pie Sale 

Dining Services will be selling fully-baked pies for residents and staff to purchase for 

Thanksgiving. The following pies are available: 

 

$7.95 – Pumpkin, Deep Dish Apple, Pecan 

$8.95 – Fruit of the Forest, Cherry Lattice 

 

Order forms are available in the Café. All orders must be turned in no later than November 

20
th
. Cash orders must be pre-paid. The pies will be available for pick up in the Café on 

Tuesday, November 24 and Wednesday, November 25.  

 

Resident Satisfaction Survey 

A few weeks ago, we sent out a letter and a form to all residents asking if you would like to 

complete this year’s resident satisfaction survey electronically or on paper. We are asking that 

the forms be returned to the reception desk no later than Friday, November 20. If they are not 

returned by then, you will receive a paper survey. If you need a form, they are available at the 

reception desk. 

 

2016 Calendars 

I also wanted to let you know that the 2016 UPMC Calendars are still available for purchase at 

the reception desk. Four of our residents are featured in the calendar: Bill and Norma 

Hansmann, Ellie Castle and Al Schartner. If you haven’t seen the calendar, please stop by the 

desk and check it out. The calendars are $7.00 for residents and staff and $10 for all others.  

  

 

 


